From: Gian Banchero

Sent: 03 January 2017 11:51

To: Young, Tany

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2016/4169/P
OBJECT

Recommend the use of hard wood, heritage, slim line, purpose made, timber frames
for new double glazing instead of Selectaglaze Aluminium Products.

Regards

Eldred Evans

Chair

BCAAC
<bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk>

From: Young, Tony

Sent: Friday, December 23, 2016 12:28 PM

To: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/4169/P
47 Eton Avenue

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application
2016/4169/P
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